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	April 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200316026
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
I’m writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from the Ministry of Justice in electronic form: 
• How many frontline male staff are currently employed in women’s prisons, and how many have been employed by the Prisons Service over the last five years 
• How many frontline female staff are currently employed in women’s prisons, and how many have been employed by the Prisons Service over the last five years 
• If possible, this information should be provided on a prison by prison basis.
Your email has been handled as a request under the FOIA. We have interpreted ‘how many employed by the Prison Service’ as relating to women’s prisons only.
I can confirm the MoJ holds information that you have requested on the HMPPS workforce in female establishments broken by gender. I have extracted the information in the enclosed excel table as at 31 December for years 2015 to 2019.

Our aim is to build a strong and successful organisation with a workforce that at every level reflects the diversity of the society in which we deliver our services. We are striving to be an open and inclusive organisation that supports the wellbeing of our staff as well as value and champion difference as a strength.
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